
Update on Parking & Entrances 5/5/24

Please Note: We will be shutting off the entry door from the 
West to the fellowship hall area. Parking will still be available 
on the West side but you will have to walk around the 
construction fence to use the East door or we will also have the 
door on the northwest corner of the church at the front of the 
sanctuary as an entrance/exit if you want to enter/exit there.

• Please be careful of crossing traffic in the parking lot and drive 
a little slower than normal.  

• Please try to keep parking in the East lot for those that have 
difficulties walking and parents with small children.

• Remember we do have parking available along University St. 
and we are able to park at Pella High and along 12th Street if the 
parking lot is full.  


